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Consider recommendations regarding Verizon’s Withdrawal of its Appeal (Case No. 15APL-00000-00022) of the County
Planning Commission’s Denial of the Verizon at Kenneth Avenue Project (Case No. 14CUP-00000-00011), Fourth
District, as follows:

a) Accept Verizon’s withdrawal of its Appeal of the Planning Commission’s denial and acknowledge that upon
withdrawal of the Appeal, the Planning Commission’s denial of Case No. 14CUP-00000-00011 will stand; and

b) Determine that acceptance of the withdrawal is exempt from California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) pursuant
to CEQA Guideline Section 15378(b)(5).
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